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COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

 
This newsletter is being published early due to the Memorial weekend services held 
remembering our fallen comrades.  With that said, I want to thank all the members of 
Post 6 who attended these services.  
 
Moving forward, Flag day this year is Monday, June 14, 2021. The Post will be 
honoring Flag Day on Sunday, June 13, 2021 at 1:00pm. in the parking lot. If you 
have not observed this ceremony before I encourage you to attend.  If you have any 
tattered or faded flags in need of disposal, please bring it to the Post anytime? 
 
The Grille Stewards message is jam packed with information, so I will not take the wind 
out of her sails. However, I do want to take this minute to thank all the volunteers who 
painted the Grille area. A two-tone color scheme was chosen as the final factor. 
Everyone needs to see it; the volunteers did a great job! 
 

Frank Desper, Post Commander 
 

SQUADRON COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

Hi everyone, it looks like good summer weather is finally here, and possibly covid is 
getting a little better, hopefully! Our next scheduled meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 6:00pm. There are no meetings scheduled during July 
or August, these are our scheduled summer months off.  Stay well everyone! 
 

Michael Hunt, S.A.L. Commander 
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STEWARD’S MESSAGE 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying this gorgeous weather! I want to give a big thank you to all 
the volunteers who helped us paint the Grille; Les Pollard, Scott Smith, Shari Smith, 
Sheila Katsonas, Marissa Corey, Brenda Eldon, Beverly Stone and Frank Desper! It 
was great team work and we got it done fast and looks amazing! So, if you have not 
had a chance to stop in and see our new look, please do! The umbrellas are out on the 
deck and we are ready for summer!  
 
We have another busy month, lots of entertainment for everyone to enjoy. 
Unfortunately, Jason and Lucy had to cancel. But I am very happy to say that Black 
Lite will be playing Saturday, June 5, 2021! It is time to get back to some kind of 
normalcy!!!  We also have the band 3-Way coming in, another amazing band! They are 
very entertaining and play great music! They will be here Saturday, June 26, 2021.  
Both bands will be playing from 7 p.m. to 11 p.m. So, stop on in and rock out with 
these amazing bands, get here early to get a seat!! 
 
We also have Trivia as usual the second and fourth Friday of the month (June 11, 
2021 & June 25, 2021)! Starts at 7 p.m. and usually goes to about 9 p.m.  It is $5 per 
person to play. The more people who come and play the higher the cash prizes are. 
So, bring your friends and thinking hats. This is such a fun night. Get here early so can 
get a seat and a drink before it starts. First and Second Place Teams get cash prize.  
Third place gets a to draw a prize! 
 
We have Karaoke with the amazing DJ Darlene on the First Friday and Third Saturday 
of the month (June 4, 2021 and June 19, 2021).  Bring your friends and voices! This is 
always a fun night! Hope to see everyone out and enjoying themselves! Yayyyy, 
summer is finally here! 

 
Sondra Cordero, Grille Steward 

 

 
 



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Hello Ladies:  By the time you read this newsletter we will have had the Memorial Day 
celebration and cookout.  I am sure everyone enjoyed the cookout and remembered 
our fallen veterans.  Thank you all who volunteered and thank you Mike Hunt for the 
shopping and cooking as you do each year.  June will be our last meeting for this 
term.  See you all on the 10th at 6:00 pm.  Sondra Cordero is the Unit's Historian and 
Brenda Eldon is the Unit's Sergeant at Arms.  Congratulations, Ladies.  Thank you, 
Karen Hemstrought for displaying the Flags at the cemetery.  You do a good job every 
year.  Surf and Turf will be held though out the Summer as usual......any volunteers to 
collect the money??  We will be posting information on any committee we will plan 
during the Summer.  All help and donations will be greatly appreciated.  If you have 
any questions, please call me.  Also, ask your friends or family members to join the 
Auxiliary.  Applications are behind the bar.  Have a fun and safe Summer to all. 
 

Judi Fountas, Unit President 
 

SURF & TURF SCHEDULE 
JUNE 5th – Post 

JUNE 12th – S.A.L. 
JUNE 19th – Unit 
JUNE 26th – Post 

 

GRILLE SCHEDULE 
JUNE 4th – DJ Darlene 
JUNE 5th – Black Lite  

JUNE 11th – Trivia Night 
JUNE 19th – DJ Darlene 
JUNE 25th – Trivia Night 

JUNE 26th – 3-Way 
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